
     VALLEY ART CENTER 
Hello Everyone! 

Lots of interesting things going on for the rest of this year and into next year!

 

 October deadline for the November Miniature show is Oct. 31, Halloween 

Day. Bring in your paintings as early as you can after 10am, Tuesday, 

October 31st. You can pick up your entry form at the Valley Art Center or use 

the one attached to this letter. Following the show pick up your unsold 

paintings Oct. 28. 

 Fall brings the Annual Miniature Show opening November 3rd 2023.  We 

are going to have several 3-D entries also. This proves to be an exciting 

show.  Barbara Harden will bring in her Autumn decorations  to sell to add 

to the festivities and color. We will also have some special Christmas 

Ornaments on sale by Sharon Taylor. Great ideas for that special someone’s 

gift. 

 

 

 

 Are your paintings ready for the change of the Tri- State Gallery Show? 

Start planning now for the change of paintings in November at the Tri-State 

Hospital hallway show.  More to come on that as the committee prepares 

for the changes. The art work must be 2-D to hang on the wall so nothing 

will interfere with the use of it. You will be notified when to have your entry 

in via email.  

 

 

Minature Show 

 



The December show will be all about photography, wood, beads, and 

bejeweled manakins. Lots of wonderful ideas for gifts and decorations. We 

have some special photographers this year that will add some wild 

excitement to this show including Ken Bonner, Mo Weber, Lynn Guilott, 

Alyssa Hopkins and Marlene Mignerey. A show you won’t want to miss. 

 

 We are planning to have a float in the parade again this year, but we are low 

on workers since our leader broke her wrist and will not be able to do a lot 

of the preparation.  If there is anyone out there who would like to step up 

and volunteer to help put it together, we could sure use some help.  A lot of 

us are over the age of being physical help.  We could sure use some younger 

workers, float riders, and candy-hand-outers or we will have to forgo this 

year. If this sounds like something you would like to join in on, please let us 

know. 

 

 

 

 January 2024 brings the Black and White Show. There are some beautiful 

things on the horizon for this show. It will feature Jen Whitted, Charlotte 

Wood, Pat Schaufele, Jodee Maioroni, Mary Lou Wayne, and Marlys 

Seubert. 

 

 

 

 

 

 Time to pick up your 10 canvases for the Heart 4 Art show in February 

2024. If you can’t do them all you can share with a friend, but make sure 

you are both registered. You can pick them up at the Valley Art Center now 

along with the entry form.  Then bring them in for hanging on January 30th 

to enter them in the show.  The opening will be on Friday 2, 4pm -7pm. 
 

 We welcome members at the Board of Director meetings: The next meeting 

is October 30, 2023 at 10am. Please use the back door to enter. 
 

 President Carol Hix 

 

 

 

 
 

 


